
Meeting	
  Minutes	
  –	
  May	
  2011	
  

Meeting	
  2:	
  

The	
  literature	
  reviews	
  were	
  submitted.	
  The	
  project	
  roles	
  were	
  allocated.	
  Miles	
  chose	
  to	
  do	
  
the	
  curator	
  interface,	
  while	
  Stuart	
  chose	
  to	
  do	
  the	
  end-­‐user	
  interface.	
  

The	
   project	
   proposal	
   was	
   then	
   discussed;	
   this	
   outlined	
   what	
   was	
   expected	
   of	
   us.	
   The	
  
research	
   questions	
   were	
   decided	
   upon	
   and	
   refined,	
   and	
   the	
   design	
   and	
   implementation	
  
process	
  was	
  explained.	
  The	
  due	
  date	
  for	
  the	
  first	
  draft	
  of	
  the	
  proposal	
  was	
  decided	
  on.	
  

Meeting	
  3:	
  

The	
   proposal	
   presentations	
   were	
   discussed	
   with	
   Hussein.	
   A	
   dry	
   run	
   presentation	
   was	
  
arranged	
   so	
   that	
   we	
   could	
   present	
   to	
   the	
   post-­‐graduate	
   students	
   in	
   the	
   Digital	
   Libraries	
  
group.	
  

Meeting	
  4:	
  

The	
  dry	
  run	
  was	
  completed	
  and	
  feedback	
  from	
  the	
  Digital	
  Libraries	
  students	
  was	
  received.	
  
This	
  was	
  to	
  aid	
  us	
  in	
  preparing	
  for	
  the	
  final	
  proposal	
  presentation.	
  


